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From: Elizabeth Knowles 

Sent: 01 February 2025 11:22

To: Planning

Subject: re your letter dated jan 15th 2025

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Ms Afra  

 

Planning applications to upgrade the heating and windows at Alexandra Road Estate,including 

13 b Rowley Way 

 

Referring to the three applications mentioned in your letter: 

 

2023/5338/P 

2024/0091/L 

2024/0286/L 

 

I have already submitted my objections to all three of these applications. 

 

Alexandra Road is a Grade II* listed building which includes the interiors and fittings. 

 

I wish to reiterate that these applications do not in any way respect this. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Elizabeth Knowles 

  


